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Badminton
Track & Field
Robotics 
Student Lighthouse Team
Field Trips - Kindergarten
Keyano Theatre
Food Exposure Club

#Ravens are
back! 

Extra-Curriculars this month
include:

Spring
Picture Day!

MAY
SAVE THEDATE!

4



Dear Raven Families,

Spring has officially sprung! With the warmer weather, we kindly remind our
students to dress appropriately for the season. Please make sure they are wearing
comfortable and weather-appropriate clothing for outdoor playtime.

We have an exciting few weeks ahead of us, with plenty of events and activities for
our students to participate in. Our Robotics Club, Badminton Team, and Track and
Field Team are gearing up for competitions. We have been engaged in helping our
community as well through our clean up initiative, exceeding our goal to fundraise
for the Heart and Stroke Foundation, and more.

As always, we prioritize the safety of our students and families. Please be mindful
of pedestrians in our parking lot and community. We ask that you slow down and
use caution when driving, especially during drop-off and pick-up times.

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community.

Sincerely,

Thomas Andrews
Principal of Walter and Gladys Hill School

From the Principal
MESSAGE



#Ravens

Provincial Achievement
Test dates have been

set by Alberta
Education. 

 
Our Grade Six students

will be writing four
exams, English

Language Arts,
Mathematics, Social

Studies and Science.,
starting with Part A

ELA on May 17th, 2023.

JUST LIKE YOU!

Many classes at WGH
participated in the Just
Like You Program
which helps students
understand barriers
individuals with visible
disabilities encounter.



MOOSE HIDEMOOSE HIDEMOOSE HIDE
CAMPAIGNCAMPAIGNCAMPAIGNHABIT SEVEN:HABIT SEVEN:HABIT SEVEN:

SHARPEN THESHARPEN THESHARPEN THE
SAWSAWSAW

Sharpen the Saw means
preserving and enhancing the

greatest asset you have—you. It
means having a balanced

program for self-renewal in the
four areas of your life: physical,

social/emotional, mental, and
spiritual.

May 11th is our Moose Hide
Campaign at WGH!

 
The campaign is grounded in

Indigenous ceremony and traditional
ways of learning and healing. A
cornerstone of the Moose Hide
Campaign is the moose hide pin.

Wearing the pin signifies your
commitment to honour, respect, and
protect the women and children in

your life and speak out against
gender-based and domestic

violence.



Food Exposure Club is a safe and caring way, focused
on positive exposure, and interactions to new foods!

So many students enjoyed trying a variety of food that
all fit in the colour beige category! Thank you to our
incredible Educational Assistants for their support of

the program and Ms. Hrovat for organizing!

food exposure club



Jump Rope For Heart

THANK  YOU FOR YOUR
SUPPORT  AND TO MS.

CANN ING FOR
ORGANIZ ING TH IS

SCHOOL-WIDE
CAMPA IGN!

We have raised a whopping $ 4,705 for
Heart & Stroke so far! Thank you to

everyone who has generously donated. 
Not only have you helped save lives, but

you have helped our school raise $376 to
use to promote healthy habits and active

kids.



SCHOOL
GROUNDS
CLEAN UP! 

Earth Day




